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IPA Myanmar Participated in Workshop
to Design Impact Evaluation of
Myanmar’s National Community Driven
Development Project

IPA Myanmar participated in the workshop to design the impact evaluation of Myanmar’s
National Community Driven Development Project. The event brought together officials from
the Department of Rural Development and the Myanmar Development Institute along with
representatives from the International Growth Centre (IGC), the World Bank, DFID, and IPA
Myanmar and Philippines. A team of IPA-affiliated PIs, Erica Field, Robin Burgess, and Rocco
Macchiavello, were also in attendance. The objective of the meeting was to define a feasible
ex-post methodological approach to conduct an impact evaluation of the National
Community-Driven Development Program.
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